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S.O.S. - Signals about sexual abuse on girls detained in the street 
 
The gazette “Ziarul de Garda” received signals that some women detained by police during 
the protests have been sexually abused. 
 
The detained young women who have opposed resistance to cooperate with police were 
subjected to physical abuse and sexual violence. This was confirmed by one of the medical 
workers who examined some of the young women during those days at the police stations.  
 
At the General Police station we were told that no women were detained, and that no one 
knows about such cases.   
 
However, two female reporters of “Ziarul de Garda” were threatened with sexual abuse by the 
authorities in charge during the incident on April 8, from behind the Moldavian Government 
building.  
 
Moldova Amnesty calls on all persons knowing about cases of police abuse to report at: 
069323701, 078250860 (director Eugen Golosceapov). 
 
 


